
Cleary School for the Deaf
Photo Refusal Form

2024/25 - Summer 2025

At times throughout the school year, Cleary School may take photographs or

video of students. These are used solely for celebrating our school and its students.

Photos/videos may appear on our school’s website, on social media and/or in school

publications.

If you do not wish to allow your child to be included in any school photos or

videos as described above, this form must be signed and returned to school. The form

should only be returned if you do not wish to allow your child to appear in photos/videos.

If the form is not signed and returned indicating your non-consent, your child may

be included in photos and videos as noted for the 24/25 school year and Summer of

2025. Thank you.

▢ I do not wish to have my child included in photos and/or videos.

Child's name:

Parent’s name: Date:

Parent’s signature:


